
   

 

 

What about our topics? What 

will they be this term? 

Key Information: 

Children will have the opportunity to have their 

home reading book changed on a Monday and a 

Thursday.  Please ensure your child’s reading 

record is signed each week. 

Homework will be set on Purple Mash on a 

Friday and should be completed by the following 

Wednesday.  Every Friday, I will set MyMaths 

homework online, this will be due in the 

following Friday.   

Weekly spellings will be uploaded to See-saw 

every Monday, spelling tests will take place every 

Friday.   

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This year, Year 3 will be having P.E on a Monday and 

Wednesday, please ensure your child comes to 

school wearing their full and named PE kit on these 

days. 

                     


